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DAIL EIREANN

BAILE ATHA CUATH. 2.
(Dublin, 2),

25 November 1991

Dear Resident,

The following is an update on issues that have been raised and
pursued by me with Dublin Corporation.

1. TRAFFIC LIGHTS AT TERENURE CROSS. The Traffic Study Group
is recommending to the Ci ty Council a Fil ter Lane from
Terenure Road North up Terenure Place. The effect of this
should be to speed up the traffic flow during the peak
evening rush-hour for traffic leaving town. This should
alleviate the need for Rat-Running up Ashdale Road through
Eaton Square and Eaton Road through Terenure Park.

It is also intended to put a Pedestrian Facility across
Terenure Road East from Morris' Pub across to Doyle' s
Auctioneers. There will be a prohibition on traffic turning
into Terenure Road East from both Terenure Road North and
Rathfarnham Road.

2. SEATS IN EATON SQUARE. Mr. Gerald Barry, Dublin Corporation
Parks Superintendent regrets the delay in providing the
requested extra seating for Eaton Square. He wishes to
assure all concerned that he is currently in the process of
ordering seats, which, when taken into stock, will be
erected as soon as possible, there afterwards.

3. DOGS SOILING FOOTPATHS. As soon as the Environmental
Protection Agency Bill (1990) is passed, (expected this
month), Dublin Corporation will be allowed to make owners
of dogs soiling pathways, liable to prosecution and fine.

Dublin Corporation are presently awai ting au thoriza tion
from the Department of the Environment to implement the
bye-laws which were agreed recently by the City Council.
This will allow them to choose areas for pilot "Kerb your
dog"schemes.

The above three i terns are only some of the many issues I am
constantly pursuing on behalf of the residents of Terenure.lf
you require more detail on these, or information on any other
issue, please contact me at Dail Eireann 682559/789911 or at my
home address, 32,Ashdale Road Terenure.

Looking forward to hearing from you,

Kind regards,

Cllr. Eric Byrne.T.D.
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